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Mark Knighting

From: Ray O'Donnell |
Sent: 13 February 2009 10:04
To: Mark Knighting

Subject: FW: 15 Berkeley Close

Hi Mark

Apologies' for needing to pass your call on to Claire yesterday but one of my customer had just
arrived.

I can confirm that we will remove the Cherry Blossom tree from our front garden before work
on our proposed extension starts.
Can you please confirm receipt of email?
Regards

Ray O'Donnell
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